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As part of National Carers Week this week, we celebrated on Wednesday 10 June with a special afternoon tea for all our

staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

We enjoyed scones, clotted cream and fresh strawberries, accompanied by glasses of bubbly.

Some of our families wrote some lovely emails saying how wonderful everyone has been during these difficult times; we put these

on a noticeboard for everyone to read. It's such a boost to us all to know how we are making such a difference.

This was a thank you from Nicola and Nellsar for all the staff at Woodstock for their hard work over these past couple of months.

All our staff thoroughly enjoyed such a delicious treat!

 



Woodstock Care Home

Page: 2

https://woodstock.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/woodstock-carers-week-staff-afternoon-tea-2020-1.jpg
https://woodstock.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/woodstock-carers-week-staff-afternoon-tea-2020-2.jpg


Woodstock Care Home

Page: 3

 

 

https://woodstock.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/woodstock-carers-week-staff-afternoon-tea-2020-3.jpg
https://woodstock.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/woodstock-carers-week-staff-afternoon-tea-2020-4.jpg

